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School News

‘Well Done’
to the following pupils who received 

special awards this week:
Reception – Arthur, Hannah, Minnie

Year 1 – Ivy, Rosie, Jamie

Year 2 – Olivia, Esme, Nancy

Year 3 – Aidan, Daniel, Ava

Year 4 – Phoebe, Millie, Hartley

Year 5 – Sam, Roman, Jacob

Year 6 – Arthur, Olivia S, Billy

Message from the Headteacher
This is the longest term of the academic year, and I
want to congratulate the children for their continued
enthusiasm and hard work in all of their lessons.

Just a reminder that the children will not be in school
tomorrow.

To commemorate Armistice Day and Remembrance
Sunday we will be selling British Legion poppies in
school the first week back. The week commencing 2nd

November, all classes will be taking part in
Remembrance activities and we will be sharing this work
with you in our first newsletter back.

Throughout November, the whole
school will be taking part in a
White Rose maths challenge called
‘Barvember’. This is a daily
challenge where children are encouraged to use bar
modelling to answer worded problems. The bar model
is a useful tool that helps children visualise and then
solve maths problems as some of the most complex
problems can be seen much more easily when
represented visually.

Calling all young writers!

Young Writer's have launched a competition for
children to take part in a creative writing project. There
are two age categories and two different tasks. Please
see whole school dojo for more information.
https://www.youngwriters.co.uk/competitions

Holy Trinity Baby Boom

Congratulations to four member, and ex-members, of
staff: Nicola Jenkins, whose first grandson, Teddy, has
arrived. Di Woolley, who has welcomed her third
grandchild, and first granddaughter, Lily. Anita Oliveri,
who welcomed her tenth grandchild, Zoya, and Mandy
Smart who welcomed her first grandchild, a little girl
named Lexi Marie. I would also like to wish, on behalf of
everybody at Holy Trinity, a safe arrival for Mrs Medler’s
second child as she starts her maternity leave at the end
of this week. We will, of course, let you know as soon as
the baby is born.

Have a safe and restful half term.
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The Prayer

Lord, thank you for walking with us 
through the seasons of our lives.
For the winter, when we are held safe in 
your arms through the darkness.
For the hope of spring, as we are filled with 
new promise and life.
For summertime, full of warmth and colour
And for autumn days as leaves fall to seed 
new growth.
You are always with us.

Amen

https://www.youngwriters.co.uk/competitions
http://www.holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk/


DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Dates for Autumn Term

Friday 23rd October School Inset day  (no children in school)

HALF TERM 26th – 30th October

Throughout November Barvember Math Challenge

Monday 2nd November HT Active Starts 3pm – 5pm

Week commencing 2nd November Remembrance Activities

Week commencing 9th November Children in Need Week – Joe Wickes themed Activities

Week commencing 16th November Anti-Bullying Week

Friday 20th November
Odd Sock Day - Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun! It’s an
opportunity to encourage people to express themselves and
celebrate their individuality and what makes us all unique!

Wednesday 25th November No Pens Wednesday
A day to put the spotlight on spoken language and communication.

Friday 18th December School closes for Christmas at 12pm


